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Subject: Re: Gentry Digital Waiver Applica4on
Date: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 at 3:52:19 PM Central Daylight Time
From: Chris4e Toland
To: Traci Holland (ADE)
CC: tmetz@gentrypioneers.com, Melissa Matus (ADE), Ginny Stroud (ADE), Deborah Coffman

(ADE)
AFachments: image001.png

Yes, the waiver informa4on is correct. Gentry School District does need the aSendance waiver as teachers will not be
taking aSendance.

Thank you,
Chris4e Toland and Terrie Metz
ChrisGe Toland, Ed.S.
Assistant Superintendent
Gentry School District
201 S. Giles St. 
Gentry, AR  72734
479-736-2253

On Tue, May 25, 2021 at 3:50 PM Traci Holland (ADE) <Traci.Holland@ade.arkansas.gov> wrote:

Ms. Metz & Ms. Toland,

 

Thank you for speaking with me regarding waivers on Gentrys Digital Learning applica4on.  As we
discussed, the State Board of Educa4on will review your applica4on this Thursday.  Please reply all to this
email to verify your waiver request is correct.

 

ASendance: Gentry School District does need the aSendance waiver as teachers are not taking aSendance.

 

Please reply to all verifying this waiver informa4on is correct.  Thank you!

 

Traci Holland

District Support Specialist

Arkansas Department of Educa4on

Division of Elementary and Secondary Educa4on

Public School Accountability, Federal Programs

One Capitol Mall, Rm. 4C 300

LiSle Rock, AR 72201
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501-682-4390

 

 


